
Dear to whom it may concern, 
                              Regardfing the upcoming federal inquiry into multiculturalism  I think  the 
important point to note is that whilst all people  should be considered equal not all cultures 
can be considered as equal;some are better than others as far as preserving the human dignity 
of its members and the equality of its members and any inquiry should uphold the importance 
of preserving  the Christian democratic values that underpin our Australian society 
today.
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